
Are You Wondering If  
French Immersion  
Is For Your Child? 

 

LeMarchant- St. Thomas School will be holding a virtual 

information session for those interested in enrolling their 

child in Primary French Immersion for the 21/22 school year. 

 When?     February 9th at 4:30 pm 

Click on link below to join us! 

https://meet.google.com/oau-kifr-ewz?hs=122&authuser=0 
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